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Fall Cluster Cleanup is this weekend
Saturday, October 23rd!
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Please consider coming out this Saturday for our fall cluster

cleanup.  Everyone can contribute - we have projects big and small -
and we appreciate any bit of help you can offer!  We will be starting

the morning with coffee and a welcome table by the Little Free
Library at 9am.  Projects will include:

- patching potholes in the parking lot
- removing invasive plants and weeds in the areas surrounding the
  tot lot
- mulching areas around tot lot
- maintenance of new brick footpath by 2251
- picking up trash in and around the neighborhood (this is a great
 one for kids!)
- sanding and sealing tot lot benches

Color samples for doors and siding will also be available during the
cleanup.  Sandy Mohler will be available for questions.

We will conclude the clean up with an outdoor cookout including
burgers 🍔, dogs 🌭 and drinks 🍻.  You won't want to miss this
opportunity to build and beautify our community and bond with
your neighbors 👫.



Additional Info:

 

Additionally,   for the Cornerstones Donation box at the
Clean Up to drop your gently used (or new) blankets and towels
and/or new adult sweatpants and sweatshirts.  The cluster will be
donating these items to the Embry Rucker Shelter in Reston.
(Please note that due to county and state regulations, they are unable to 
accept quilts, down filled blankets, and comforters.)


If after all these donations, you still have household items to discard, we will 
have the large rollaway dumpster this weekend. Please do NOT discard 
mattresses, tires, fridges, washers, dryers, or dishwashers in the 
dumpster. The dumpster cannot have items that go above the walls of 
the container.

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

If you would like to opt out of receiving the Wheelwright E-Newsletter, please respond
to kdninabean@gmail.com.  If you have a tenant who would be interested in receiving this

newsletter, please respond to this email with their email address.  We will continue to post updates
on our Facebook page and the Wheelwright Website.
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